Most Holy Rosary Parish, Midleton

Parish Newsletter June 30th 2019

Parish Website; www.midletonparish.ie Email: midletonparishoffice@gmail.com



Your prayers are requested for the repose of the following souls whose anniversaries occur: Bernard (Bernie) O'Brien, Maura Scanlon, Mary Cooney, Tony Kelly, Graham Ahern, John McAuliffe, Mona O'Leary, John & Hanna O'Shea, Deirdre Lambe, Eamon Tobin, Annie & Willie Duggan, John Murphy, Mike Williams, Michael Egan, Thomas Hayes, Gerard Whelton, Elizabeth Whelton, Michael Cashman, Tom Burke, Paddy Lee, Kathleen O'Callaghan, Rossa Lordan, John Twomey, Maria Phelan,

May They Rest in Peace.

We welcome the new members of our Parish Community:

Eve Emer Haandrikman, Fiadh Ivy Savage,

Who were recently Baptised.

Eucharistic Procession

The Priests of the parish would like to take this opportunity to thank everybody who helped in any way to make our Procession so meaningful and devout under the terrible weather conditions on last Sunday. I am sure The Parish will receive special thanks and blessings from The Lord.

Annual Collection

The annual collection for the retired priests of the Diocese will be taken up at The Offertory at all Masses this weekend. As you probably know we have several retired priests, who gave their lives ministering to the people of the diocese, let this be our way of saying "Thank You" by donating to the collection so that they might have a comfortable retirement.

Holy Rosary Summer Faith Camp for Children

The Holy Rosary Faith Camp takes place again this year, in St. Brigid's Primary School, for boys and girls aged 6 to 13 years from July 8th to July 12th. Time 9.30am to 2.30pm. Cost: €40.00 for first child in family (€30.00 for second child). Application forms in Parish Office or from website. More information from: Deirdre @ 086-0853535 or Fr. Eamon Roche @ 086-9972539.

As we begin the holiday season we wish all the students and teachers in all our schools a very enjoyable summer. Let it be a time of relaxation and togetherness. We thank our students and teachers for the wonderful work they do throughout the year. We hope the sun shines on all of them and may The Lord keep them safe in all their activities.

St. Pio Devotions are deferred for the months of July and August. The next Devotions will be celebrated on Wednesday, September 4th, in Our Lady of Lourdes Hospital Chapel.

Stand for Life

Please join us for the Rally for Life on Saturday, July 6th in support of the fundamental right to life of every human being; to call for a better solution than abortion for women in difficult circumstances; and to allow medical professionals the freedom of conscientious objection to the deliberate taking of human life. For details re: bus from Midleton contact Mona @ 087-9771176

Annual Garden Fete

The Annual Garden Fete in aid of Our Lady of Lourdes Hospital, will take place in The Hospital Grounds on Sunday, July 7th from 2.30pm to 5.30pm. Lots of stalls, cakes, books and Bric-A-Brac. Live music and plenty entertainment. If you would like to contribute to the Fete with unwanted gifts, books etc. contact Maura Milton on 087-6934773. Come along and have a wonderful afternoon while supporting a great cause.

Changes in Mass Times

As you are aware the times of the weekend Masses are changed; the following is the schedule for the new arrangements:

6.10pm. Saturday Vigil Mass, Holy Rosary

8.00am. Sunday, Holy Rosary

9.00am. Sunday, Our Lady of Lourdes Hospital Chapel

10.00am. Ballintotis

10.30am. Sunday, Holy Rosary

12.00noon. Sunday, Holy Rosary

Holy Rosary Parish Office

The Parish Office is closed for the month of July, It will reopen on Monday July 29th at 10.30am.